
Concern Regarding Missing Captions in 

Media Broadcasts 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Title] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my concern regarding the consistent 

absence of captions in your media broadcasts. As a viewer who relies on these features for 

accessibility, I have noticed that captions are often missing or are inadequately provided during 

many of your programs. 

Captions are not only essential for individuals who are deaf or hard of hearing, but they also 

enhance the viewing experience for a wider audience by providing clarity and context. The lack 

of this crucial feature can alienate valuable viewers and limit access to information. 

I kindly urge your organization to prioritize the inclusion of accurate and timely captions in all 

future broadcasts. This commitment to accessibility will greatly benefit your audience and show 

your dedication to inclusivity. 

Thank you for considering this matter seriously. I look forward to your response and to seeing 

improvements in your future media content. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


